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KS Unveils New Fed Compliant ID
TOPEKA, Kan. (AP) - Kansas has unveiled a new driver's license design meant to
comply with federal identification requirements for airport security purposes.

The new licenses will contain either a gold circle with a white star cutout proving
the holder is lawfully in the U.S. and that it is acceptable federal identification, or
the words ""not for federal ID."

The revamped licenses come three years before they are required.

Anyone seeking the '""Real ID" credential must provide Social Security number
documentation, and their birth certificate or valid U.S. passport.

People without such documents can get the '"not for federal ID" card, which will
not be acceptable identification for boarding domestic flights or entering
designated federal sites after Sept. 30, 2020.

Those cards still will be valid as state identification or as a driver's licenses.
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